
February 16, 1983

Mary Ann Anders, Ph,D
2116 University
Sti l lwater. OK 74076

Dear Mary Ann,

You must be even busier than we are—hope it's because every
thing is working out for you and the Galloway sifce.

We're still ready to send letters of support at any time. Let
us know if we can be of help.

And, of course, we're curious about your progress. Do keep us
informed, okay?

Very best wishes,

SeybldUR Rosen


